State of Arkansas

Governor Asa Hutchinson

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

Al GARY
SECRETARY } State Pulice Plaza Deive
Little Reck, Arkansas 72200
Office: (501) 682-2260
September 1, 2022
Al. Gary

Secretary of Public Safety
#1 State Police Plaza Dr.
Little Rock, AR 72209

Re: Letter of Resignation

Dear Secretary Gary:

Please consider this letter my formal notice of resignation from the position of Chief Legal Counsel for
the Arkansas Department of Public Safety effective September 8, 2022. | have agreed to accept a
position in the private sector.

It has been an honor to serve the exceptional men and women of this department over the last year,
and | wish you nothing but success as you lead this organization.

| appreciate your attention to this matter.
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cc: J.R. Hankins



